
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid 

 

Subject: Residential Privacy Fence 

 

Date: September 10, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

I would like to amend the code to allow 8 foot privacy fences for single family homes adjacent to commercial 

properties, multi-family units that exceed the height of the adjacent property or if there is a garbage dumpster 

adjacent to the property 
 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: Minimal 

Guiding Principles: 1,2, 14 

Objectives: 4.5, 5.2 
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